From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

To: "Hernandez, Joseph"

Cc: Littrell, Kyle; adrian_baker@xtoenergy.com; Ager, Ashley; Cole, Aimee; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina.
EMNRD

Subject: Extension Approval - XTO - PLU 129 Flowline (NRM2026531591)

Date: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 9:53:00 AM

Attachments: image001.png

RE: Incident #NRM2026531591
Joseph,

Your request for an extension to March 2nd, 2021 is approved. XTO is requesting an extension to
the current deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report required in
19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the PLU 129 Flowline. A release was discovered on September 3, 2020
that was assigned incident number NRM2026531591. Remediation activities have commenced but
are currently suspended to conduct subsurface drilling activities to supplement the depth to water
determination and confirm remedial efforts. To provide enough time for further site assessment and
the completion of a remediation/delineation work plan or closure report, XTO requests an extension
of the deadline to March 2, 2021.

From: Hernandez, Joseph <Joe.Hernandez@wsp.com>

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 1:42 PM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>; Bratcher,
Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; adrian_baker@xtoenergy.com; Ager, Ashley
<Ashley.Ager@wsp.com>; Cole, Aimee <Aimee.Cole@wsp.com>

Subject: [EXT] XTO - Extension Request PLU 129 Flowline (NRM2026531591)

All,

XTO is requesting an extension to the current deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report
required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the PLU 129 Flowline. A release was discovered on September 3, 2020
that was assigned incident number NRM2026531591. Remediation activities have commenced but are currently
suspended to conduct subsurface drilling activities to supplement the depth to water determination and confirm
remedial efforts. To provide enough time for further site assessment and the completion of a
remediation/delineation work plan or closure report, XTO requests an extension of the deadline to March 2, 2021.

Thank you,

Joseph S. Hernandez
Associate Consultant, Geologist - Environment
Please note the new email address and contact number.

WA

M+ 1 281-702-2329
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WSP USA
3300 North A Street Unit 222
Midland, Texas 79705

wsp.com

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary
or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any
unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.
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